
 

 

 

February 15, 2018 

 

Coaches:  

 

Congratulations for having bowlers who have qualified for the Annual Bob Rohrman 

Subaru All-State Scholarship Tournament.  

 

The tournament will be held at Strike Force Lanes, 1539 W. Main St, Greenfield 46140, 

on (Saturday) March 3, 2018. Check in will begin at 11:00 am (Eastern). The awards 

and introduction ceremony will begin at noon and bowling will follow immediately. The 

bowling format will be the same as we have used during the IHSB singles tournament, 3 

games qualifying across 6 lanes and the top 4 boys and girls will be in the stepladder 

finals.  

 

Everyone who made the Academic All-State, All-State, All-Tournament or All-Region 

team is eligible. There will be $2000 in scholarships as prizes along with certificates for 

your accomplishments.  

 

There are no entry fees for bowlers or spectators. Bowlers must wear their IHSB 

uniforms.  

 

Please notify your bowlers and let me know by Monday, February 26, IF THEY WILL 

BOWL OR NOT.  

 

Don’t miss it. Come and be recognized with your peers. Coaches are not required.  

 

Steve Kunkel   
Indiana High School Bowling 

PO Box 66 

Camby, IN 46113 

highschoolbowling@hotmail.com  

Phone: 260-403-0822 

Fax: 317-830-8791 

www.indianagobowl.com   
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